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Clark, Gemma

From: Local Plan Programme Officer

Sent: 28 September 2017 14:07

Subject: East Lindsey Local Plan - Important Information from the Inspector 

Good Afternoon,  

 

The Matter 3a statement from Metacre Ltd provides a detailed analysis about a significant 

number of sites (for example in paragraphs 5, 6, 8, 9, 32 and Appendix 1).  The Inspector 

does not intend to hold a detailed discussion about these sites on a site by site basis at the 

hearing session on 4 October, although he will hold a more general discussion about the 

points raised.  Instead he intends to ask the Council to respond in writing to the site specific 

points in the Metacre Ltd statement.  This should take into account any relevant 

considerations discussed at the Matter 4 session on 27 September.   The Inspectors will then 

take the Metacre Ltd statement and the Council’s response into account when reaching 

conclusions, along with the discussion at the hearings.  However, it would be helpful if the 

Council’s response could be made available in time for the Matter 3a session.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Gemma Clark  

Programme Officer 

East Lindsey District Council Local Plan 

 


